
 
 
 
 
The Principal, Faculty and Staff of KMC/GMH, HNK congratulate Dr. Swetha 
Venkatachalam, PG Student, GMH for being awarded Best E-Poster Presentation 
Prize at the "Telangana Chapter of Obstetrics and Gynaecology" held during 13-14th 
August, 2022 at Nalgonda, Telangana 
 

We wish many more recognitions in her endeavours.  
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